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HB3932 is perhaps the most consequential and cost effective action this House can 

take to help ensure clean, ample water and ecological resilience for the future of 

Oregon. Beavers belong in the Oregon landscape, and are supreme allies in our 

efforts to reduce the toll of wildfires and create healthy habitats for humans and many 

species of plants and animals, including those listed as species of concern in our 

state. Thank you for your time and service, and I strongly urge your favorable support 

of HB3932. 


